

Hello students and parents!

Welcome to third grade! We hope that your summer was filled with exciting memories, time with family, and tons of fun! Our names are Ms. Divila and Mrs. Malchow, and we will be your child's third grade teachers!

Our classroom goals are for students to be seen as individuals who can accomplish whatever they set their minds to! Some focuses for us this year will be to learn meaningfully, while having fun doing so! We encourage respect and responsibility throughout our year and are excited to begin this journey together as a classroom family.

We are counting down the days until we get to see all of your smiling faces! We hope you enjoy the final days of summer, see you soon!

Sincerely,

Ms. Divila and Mrs. Malchow

Follow us on Twitter! @melissadivilal

Important Reminders:

* Check our supply list for all classroom materials

de sees de la sees de